
 

General Membership Meeting Dates 
Dates:  Thursday, September 6, 2018 
 Thursday, January 10, 2019 
 Thursday, May 9, 2019 
Time:  7:00 PM 
Place:  Multi-purpose Building, Lake Castle 

*Members who attend all three meetings qualify for 
a chance to win $500 discount on tuition!  The 
drawing will be held at the last meeting in May. 

 

Lake Castle Slidell Private School 

    North of the Lake Parents' C lub Newsletter 
                                  www.lakecastleschool.com 

Brian Butera – Principal  
Ben Butera – Asst. Principal 

Gwyn Ellermann – Asst. Principal 
 

August 2018 

                          
      

          Welcome Back 

               
             

2017-2018 Board/Committee Members 
President .................. Jenni Hindman 985.774.6045 

1st Vice President . Michelle Stephens 504.236.3088 

2nd Vice President ............. Eric Smith 985.768.2354 

Secretary .................Amanda Hellwig 985.969.7073 

Treasurer  ...................... Christie Rao 985.201.9255 
Newsletter  ....................................... Jenni Hindman 
Membership ......................................... Christie Rao  
NLPC Website  ........................................ Tony Rao  
Lake Castle Supplies  .....................  Jenni Hindman 
8th Grade Coordinator  ............................................. 
Room Mom Coordinator (Lower) ........ Susan Swiber  
Room Mom Coordinator (Upper) ............. Angie Balli  
Lunch Drink Coordinator ....... Volunteer(s) Needed 
Hospitality Coordinator  ......... Amanda deVilleneuve 
Family Nights .......................... Paula Nonenmacher 
Education Programs ................... Michelle Stephens 
Labels for Education ...................... Citizenship Club 
Coke Rewards ...................... Amanda deVilleneuve 
Pool Party ................................ NLPC & Men’s Club 
Faculty & Staff BTS Breakfast .............. NLPC Board 
Bunco Night Meet & Greet ....... NLPC & Men’s Club 
World’s Finest Chocolate  ..... Volunteer(s) Needed 
Fall/Fun Fest  ........................ Volunteer(s) Needed 
Holiday Shop ................................... Jenni Hindman 
Book Fair ........................................... Amy LeBouef 
Dinner Dance .......................................... Angie Balli 
Teachers’ Appreciation Week ............ Susan Swiber 
Teachers’ Appreciation Week ................. Angie Balli 
Mother/Daughter Event  ................... Jenni Hindman 
Mother/Daughter Event  .......................... Angie Balli 
Mother/Son Event  ........................ Beverly Borchers 
Mother/Son Event  .............................. Stefini Salles 
Field Day  ..................................... Lacey Terranova 
Field Day  ............................................... Eric Smith 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Lake Castle Slidell Private School 

“Back-to-School Pool Party” 

Come Swim, Make New Friends,  

and Join the Parents’ Club 

Monday, August 6th, 2018 

6:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

Pinewood Plantation 

 405 Country Club Blvd., Slidell, LA 

Booths Featured will be  

Parents’ Club Membership 

Lake Castle Men’s Club 

Art Club Totes ($1.00) 

Swim Team Book Covers  
(Regular Book Covers $1.00 Heavy Duty Book Covers $1.50) 

School Supplies & Merchandise 
(Required Pre-K Chair Pouches will be available for $15) 

Fun Stuff 

Pizza & Snacks for Sale 

Complimentary Drinks 

 

 
 

Lifeguard(s) on Duty 

Please Bring Comfortable Chair(s) 

For more information call: 

Jenni Hindman – 985.774.6045 

 

 

http://www.lakecastleschool.com/


 

President’s Message 
Welcome back, Lake Castle Family! The days 
of summer have passed quickly, and the new 

2018-2019 school year is almost upon us.  The new and 
enthusiastic board members are looking forward to a 
productive school year, one that will benefit our children 
and their educational experience at Lake Castle.  I would 
like to extend a special welcome to those who are new to 
our Lake Castle Family.   
 

The Parents’ Club and the Lake Castle Men’s Club are 
hosting the annual Back-to-School Pool Party which kicks 
off the new school year on Monday, August 6th, at 
Pinewood Country Club. We will have pizza for purchase; 
the soft drinks and waters are on us! Lake Castle Slidell 
school supplies will be available for purchase, including 
assignment pads and the chair pouches required for new 
Pre-K students.  The Swim Team will be selling book 
covers and the Art Club will be selling Lake Castle tote 
bags.  There will also be membership tables for the North 
of the Lake Parents’ Club (NLPC) and the Lake Castle 
Men’s Club.   We hope to see you there!  
 

Our goals for the 2018-2019 school year are to continue 
to maintain and update the multi-purpose building, in 
addition to providing school and classroom support.   
 

We are planning several fundraisers this year. We will start 
off the year by selling World’s Finest Chocolate bars. Our 
annual Fall/Fun Fest will be held on Saturday, October 
27, 2018. The Dinner Dance date is yet to be determined. 
We are excited to continue to host the Mother/Daughter 
and the Mother/Son events and look forward to creating 
lasting memories with your students.  
 

This year we have several opportunities to help volunteer 
or chair committees. Some of these include: Lunch Drink 
Coordinator, Education Programs, World’s Finest 
Chocolate Coordinator, and Fall/Fun Fest Coordinators. 
If anyone is interested in getting involved, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 

Your support is important to our organization.  Without 
your generous support, no matter how big or small you 
feel it may be, we could not continue to provide our 
children with those “little extras” to enhance their 
educational experience here at Lake Castle. Your 
involvement is encouraged and is sincerely appreciated, 
not only by NLPC, but by all of our children-who are the 
reason we work so hard to make their experience at Lake 
Castle a memorable one! 

Jenni Hindman 
President 

 

 

Principal’s Message 
We hope everyone has been enjoying their summer and 
that our students have been experiencing a very 
relaxing break.  As we look ahead to the 2018-2019 
school year, we have great optimism that the combined 
efforts of our parents, students, and faculty will ensure 
that Lake Castle Slidell Private School continues to be 
the outstanding place of learning that we have all 
known it to be.   
 

Our success is made possible because of the dedicated 
faculty, staff, and the wonderful families that are always 
there to help us each and every day.  On behalf of the 
faculty and staff at Lake Castle Slidell, I would like to 
thank our families for their continued support and 
belief in our school.  I would also like to thank the 
members of our Parents’ Club and our Men’s Club for 
their efforts in planning and organizing the many 
events that add to a fun-filled, rewarding school year.  
These dedicated individuals work hard to enhance the 
educational experience of our students, and we look 
forward to their planned events with our Lake Castle 
families.   
 

As a reminder, Summer Reading requirements were 
distributed in the students’ report cards, and they are 
also posted on our school’s web site. May everyone 
continue having a great summer, and we look forward 
to a successful 2018-2019 school year! 

Mr. Brian Butera  
Principal 

 

Why Join the Parents’ Club? 
Dedicated teachers and staff, great students, and 
involved parents create an excellent school.  We are all 
proud to be a part of the Lake Castle Family.  Not only 
do we have a superior school, but we also have a very 
supportive Parents’ Club.   
 

Joining the Parents’ Club is one way to support both 
your child and the school.  Your participation in the 
Parents’ Club can be as much or little as you like. 
Joining the Parents’ Club does not require you to 
volunteer at events and gatherings.  Volunteering is 
completely optional!   
 

Fundraisers and membership dues have enabled the 
Parents’ Club to be able to contribute many extras to 
our school.    
 

Did you know that the Parents’ Club built the multi-
purpose building (gym)?  The Parents’ Club has also 
provided the lower and upper elementary playground 
areas, purchased dry erase boards and maps for the 



 

classrooms, as well as computers for the computer lab, 
created a science lab inside the gym completely 
equipped with microscopes and dissecting supplies, and 
equipped the 1st through 8th grade classrooms with 
Promethean boards, laptop computers and carts.  We 
also provide police detail (for traffic) for the first days 
of school.  Recently, we have made improvements to 
the gym: a new sound system, sidewalks leading to the 
gym from the school, and an awning over the main 
entrance, as well as regular utilities and maintenance.    
 

Parental involvement makes the difference at Lake 
Castle!  We have superior leadership, extraordinary 
teachers, and involved parents! The annual cost of 
membership is $20 per family and includes one Lake 
Castle Parents’ Club car magnet, or $15 per family 
(magnet not included). Please visit our website at 
http://lakecastleslidellparentsclub.org/  to download 
and print your membership form today.  Support your 
children!  Support your school! Join the Parents’ Club!  
 

Questions? Email lcsnlpc@gmail.com. 
 

Fundraisers 2018-2019 
During the summer, the board members began 
planning events for the upcoming year.  If you would 
like to volunteer as any of the available committee 
chairs, or if you would like to assist with any event, 
please contact any of the current NLPC Board 
Members.  Any help is greatly appreciated!   We will 
have quite a few fundraisers throughout the year.  
There are many different events in which you may 
choose to participate, and if you would like to take part 
in any event, that would be wonderful.   We ask that 
each parent please support our fundraising efforts as 
this is how we pay for ongoing monthly expenses, 
future maintenance, educational guest speakers, and 
enhancements for our school.  
 

Our first School Spirit Family Night will be 
scheduled soon.  Please look for flyers to come home 
once school has started for more information.  We are 
so thankful for the local restaurants that help with 
these nights and give back a percentage to our 
organization. Plus, you get a night out together as a 
family with no cooking! Paula Nonenmacher is our 
chairperson for Family Nights this year; if you have any 
ideas or questions, please feel free to contact her. 
 

World’s Finest Chocolate bars fundraiser will take 
place September 13, 2018 - September 28, 2018. In 
the past, this fundraiser has raised over $10,000 for our 
school!  It is one of our easiest fundraisers of the year.  
We do need volunteers to help chair this event.  We 

will also need volunteers to help collect orders from the 
classrooms as well as distribute the boxes in carline.  If 
you are interested, please contact one of the board 
members.   
 

Our annual Fall/Fun Fest is scheduled for October 
27th, 2018.  This is one of our largest fundraisers of the 
year!  This is an all-day event from 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM.  
There are many games for the kids to play, including 
the legendary cake walk, where you can win your choice 
of cakes/baked goods from Ms. Romo’s Sweet Booth.  
Each class has their own game booth.  Each class will 
also perform their choice of skit/dance at the 
beginning of this event.  We also have a concession 
stand open throughout the day.  At the end of the day, 
the kids will trick-or-treat in the horseshoe, which they 
really enjoy.  Hope to see you there!  If you are 
interested in helping with this event, please contact 
Jenni Hindman.  
 

This Christmas, our Holiday Shop fundraiser will 
return.  The kids loved this event last year and it was a 
huge success!  This year’s event will take place 
December 5th – December 7th in the gym.  We will be 
purchasing gifts this year as opposed to selecting a 
vendor to supply the gifts.  Jenni Hindman is the 
chairperson for this event.  If you would like to help, 
please contact her for more information.   
  
The ever-popular Scholastic Book Fair, chaired by 
Amy LeBouef, will return in the spring the week of 
February 25th thru March 1st.  The kids will get to 
select and purchase books and other items during their 
PE classes.  If anyone is interested in getting involved, 
do not hesitate to contact us – the more the better. 
 

The date for the Dinner Dance has yet to be 
scheduled.  The Dinner Dance is an adults-only event.  
During this event, we have items/baskets up for bid in 
our silent and live auctions.  The live auction items 
include Principal and Assistant Principal for the day, 
reserved seating and parking for Lake Castle events, 
such as graduations, Fall Fest, Christmas and Awards 
Day Programs, etc.  If you would like to help with this 
event, please contact Angie Balli. 
 

Meet & Greet  
All Pre-K through 3rd grade students and their parents 
are invited to attend the Meet and Greet on 
Wednesday, August 15, 2018.  The Pre-K through 3rd 
grade teachers will be in their classrooms between the 
hours of 8:00 AM and 10:00 AM.  Students and parents 
are encouraged to come during these hours to meet the 
teacher and drop off all of the students’ school supplies 

http://lakecastleslidellparentsclub.org/
mailto:lcsnlpc@gmail.com


 

before the first day of school.  Please remember to 
label all items.  This will be a wonderful opportunity to 
ease our younger students into the new school year.  
We will have a table set up for school supplies, 
including the required Pre-K chair pouches and other 
items.    
 

Lunch Time Help---Sign up! 
If you would like to volunteer to distribute drinks at 
lunch (10:45 AM – 12:45 PM), please email Jenni 
Hindman at Jennihindman@yahoo.com.  Dates fill up 
fast, so reserve yours today!  
 

Driveway Workers Needed 

Volunteer driveway workers are needed to assist with 
arrival and dismissal during the first three days of 
school. Volunteers are needed from 7:45-8:45 AM and 
2:00-3:00 PM.  Call Jenni Hindman at 985-774-6045.  
Volunteers may choose to help for just one day or 
more if possible.  
 

Arrival and Dismissal 
We need everyone's cooperation for arrival and 
dismissal times to run smoothly.  Please read this 
important information carefully and adhere to the 
following guidelines: 
 

Arrival and dismissal times will take place at the 
following locations for the specified grade levels: 
 

Arrivals at both locations (Sylve Road and 
Thompson Road) may take place any time 
between 8:00-8:30 AM.  (Only the Thompson Road 
entrance will be used for before and after-care 
during the hours of 6:30-8:00 AM and 3:00-6:30 
PM)  
 

Dismissal Times: 
Sylve Road:     Pre-K & K   2:15PM     

1st, 2nd, & 3rd    2:25PM  
Thompson Road:   4th, 5th, & 6th   2:35PM     

7th & 8th   2:45PM  
 

All students will be dismissed at the same time and 
location as the oldest student in the family (or 
carpool).  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

TO EXPEDITE THE CAR LINE, WE 
REQUEST YOUR COOPERATION WITH THE 
FOLLOWING:  
 

-Place a sign/paper plate in front windshield listing the 
last name(s) and grades of all students in your carpool.  
-Pull through the horseshoe as far as possible to help 
alleviate traffic on Sylve or Thompson Road.  
-Remind your carpool riders to have ALL belongings 
with them before coming to dismissal.  
-Large carpools or vanpools-please pull up and out of 
the way to load up so the car line can continue to pass.  
If you need to enter the school building, please pull off 
the driveway and park.  
-If you are dropping off your child for before-care and 
will be escorting your child into the school, please 
make sure to park and not block the driveway for other 
parents dropping off their children.  
 

Thank you for your assistance.  Your cooperation is 
greatly appreciated.  
 

Before and after-school care is available:  
Times:   6:30 AM - 8:00 AM   3:00 PM - 6:30 PM 
Cost:     $3.50 per hour/per student 
 

Labels for Education/Rewards 

Programs 

We are continuing to collect Box Tops, Community 
Coffee UPCs and Tyson A+ labels.  These have proven 
to be a great benefit for our school.  If you have any of 
these items, please place them in a Ziploc bag and send 
them with your child to school.  These will be passed 
on so that we can receive the benefits that these 
programs afford us.    
 

We also collect the Coke Rewards, which you may send 
to school as well.  You may also enter your Coke 
Rewards codes at www.mycokerewards.com to collect 
points and “donate” them to our school.  This actually 
is preferred, as we can only enter so many per week 
under our account and therefore may not be able to 
enter all those received prior to the expiration date.    
 

In addition, we participate in the Office Depot 
Worklife Rewards.  To participate in the Office Depot 
program, please give Lake Castle’s telephone number, 
985-641-3363, at checkout and your purchases will earn 
rewards for our school.  
 

mailto:Jennihindman@yahoo.com


 

Treasurer’s Report 

 
*Support Expenses include the following: 

8
th
 Grade Luncheon and awards; educational supplies; educational 

program; Back-to-School pool party; printing fees; Sheriff detail; Teacher 
Breakfast, Luncheon and gifts; end of year tuition prize 

Calendar of Events 

Cash Balance - July 1, 2017              $40,448.99 

Income:  

Membership Fees                                  $1,755.00 

Advertisement Income                               $80.00 

Donations $317.20 

Fundraisers:  

Community Coffee $97.40 

Office Depot $83.14 

Amazon $54.32 

Coke Rewards $156.70 

Dinner Nights:  

Chuck-E-Cheese $72.00 

Canes $200.17 

Chipotle $235.78 

Navarro’s $262.00 

Peck’s Seafood $350.00 

Lee’s Original Hamburgers $154.10 

EPI Wrap Packs $530.53 

School Supplies $3,668.05 

World’s Finest Chocolate $11,795.60 

Dinner Dance $5,330.88 

Fall Fest $13,778.69 

Book Fiar $1,147.27 

Bunco $795.81 

Mother/Daughter Tea $722.80 

Holiday Shop $2,582.35 

Mommy and He Event $332.00 

Expenses:  

Admin Expenses $90.93 

Bank Charges & Fees $442.90 

Insurance $3,441.94 

Office Supplies $29.75 

Other $199.93 

Support Expenses* $6819.10 

Building Repairs & Maintenance $1648.17 

Utilities $14,836.85 

Post Office $276.90 

Field Day $129.41 

Cash Balance - June 30, 2018 $53,176.20 

Monday 
August 6, 2018 

Back to School Pool Party 
Pinewood Plantation 6:00 - 8:00 PM 

Tuesday, August 7, 
2018 

Pre-K & K Assessment 
New Students Only 

 

Wednesday 
August 15, 2018 

Pre-K-3
rd

 Grade “Meet & Greet” 
Lake Castle 

8:00 - 10:00 AM 

Thursday 
August 16, 2018 

 
2018-2019 School Term Begins 

 
 

Wednesday 
August 22, 2018 

PK-3
rd

 Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 

7:00 - 8:30 PM 

Thursday 
August 23, 2018 

4
th

 – 8
th

 Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 

7:00 - 8:30 PM 

Monday 
September 3, 2018 

Labor Day HOLIDAY  

Thursday, 
September 6, 2018 

North of the Lake Parents’ Club 
Meeting  

Lake Castle Slidell Gym 
7:00 - 8:00 PM 

Thursday, 
September 13 – 

Friday, September 
28, 2018 

World’s Finest Chocolate Bars 
Fundraiser  

Friday 
September 14, 2018 

Progress Reports  

Tuesday 
October 16, 2018 

Report Cards  

Wednesday 
October 17, 2018 

PK-3
rd

 Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 

7:00 - 8:30 PM 

Thursday 
October 18, 2018 

4
th

 – 8
th

 Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 

7:00 – 8:30 PM 

Saturday 
October 27, 2018 

FALL FEST 
9:00 AM -       
3:00 PM 

Thursday 
November 1, 2018 

FALL HOLIDAY – No School  

Friday  
November 16, 2018 

Progress Reports  

Monday-Friday 
November 19-23, 

2018 
Thanksgiving HOLIDAYS  

Wednesday-Friday 
December 5-7, 2018 

Holiday Shop  

Wednesday,  
December 19, 2018 

Regular A.M. Classes 
Christmas Programs (lower 
12:00-1:15; upper 1:30-2:45) 

No After-School Care 

 

Thursday,  
December 20, 2018-

Wednesday,  
January 2, 2019 

Christmas HOLIDAYS  

Thursday,  
January 3, 2019 

Return to School  

Monday  
January 7, 2019 

Report Cards  

Thursday,  
January 10, 2019 

North of the Lake Parents’ Club 
Meeting  

Lake Castle Slidell Gym 
7:00 - 8:00 PM 

Monday 
January 21, 2019 

Federal HOLIDAY – No School  

Thursday, 
January 31, 2019 

Registration Due for 2019-2020 
school year 

 



 

 
 

 

North of the Lake Parents’ Club 

Lake Castle Slidell Private School 

P.O. Box 5627 

Slidell, Louisiana 70469-5627 

 

PIPE WIZARD PLUMBING 
Providing plumbing services to St. 

Tammany, Orleans and surrounding areas 

for over 20 years. 

504-228-9303 

Part of the Lake Castle Slidell Family. 

  

  
Newsletter Advertisement Request Form 

Name: _____________________________________ Company Name: ________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________   

Phone:_____________________________________   Email:________________________________________    

Payment Enclosed:$____________(Please make checks payable to North of the Lake Parents' Club or NLPC) 



 

Need Something?  
Please support our Fall/Fun Fest and Dinner Dance 
Sponsors!!  Their generosity makes our fundraisers 
successful.  Be sure to check out our sponsor page 
included in the newsletter.  Many thanks to all our 
sponsors! 
 

 

Fall Fest 2017 Sponsors 
A-1 Remodeling & Building 
A.B. Johnson Builders 
Absolute Concrete Service 
All About Me 
Amanda deVilleneuve – Pampered Chef 
Ameritrust Construction  
Boesch Insurance 
Brendan’s Air Conditioning & Heating 
Camellia Landscape 
Cendera Funding 
Century 21 – Billy Lingo 
Counter Culture 
David Bronaugh, M.D. 
Dr. Linda C. McElveen, M.D. 
Dr. Matthew McElveen, M.D. 
DeHarde & Son Lift Truck Service 
Espresso Express 
Gator Powersports & Marine 
Guevara Orthodontics 
Heather Bronaugh, M.D. 
Heidi Daigle Real Estate 
Jason’s Gutters, LLC 
Lakeshore Family Dentistry 
Man of Steel of Louisiana Fabrication & Machine Shop 
Mike’s Hardware and Building Supply 
Milo B Designs 
Nola Bagel Company 
Oak Harbor Family Dentistry 
P. David Carollo 
Pipe Wizard LLC 
Port Ship Service 
Pro’s Pest Control Service 
RiverBanks Trophy Shop 
Salles Jewelry 
Slidell Chiropractic Clinic 
Sorcerer’s Stone, LLC 
The A/C Guy, LLC 
The Clancy Family 
The Ghatak Family 
The Prajapati Family 
The Pretlove Family 
The Rao Family 
The Reeves Family 
Three Divas and a Sugardaddy 
 
 
 
 

Dinner Dance 2018 Sponsors 
Adventure Quest Laser Tag 
All About Me 
Amazing Grace Dance & Fitness 
American Factory Direct 
Audubon Nature Institute 
Bayou Haven Bed & Breakfast 
Bella Style Salon 
Big Play Biloxi 
Bruiser’s 
Cajun Encounters 
Culinary Kids 
D&N Orthodontics 
Elevation Station 
Gator Sports & Marine 
Gourmet Gift Baskets 
Gulf Islands Waterpark 
Hollywood Casino 
Honey Hole Charters 
Infinity Space Center 
Kendra Scott Jewelry 
Kidz Korner 
Lake Castle Slidell Newspaper 
Lake Castle Slidell Performing Arts Troupe 
Lakeshore Family Dentistry 
Louisiana Dental Center 
Lynn Meadows Discovery Center 
Mike’s Hardware and Building Supply 
New Orleans Paddlewheels 
New Orleans Steamboat Company 
NOLA Bracelets 
Oak Alley Plantation 
Oak Harbor Family Dentistry 
Peck’s Seafood 
Pigment’s Palette 
Pinewood Plantation 
Pope John Paul II Catholic High School 
Resource Bank 
Salles Jewelry 
Sensible Meals 
Sign Gypsies 
Slidell Veterinary Hospital 
Southern Stamped Jewelry 
Studio G 
The Dupuy Family 
The Hudson Family 
The Price Family 
The Smith Family 
The Thomas Family 
The Williams Family 
The Wise Family 
Tidy Heidi 
Wish to Fish Louisiana 
Woodhouse Day Spa 
World War II Museum 
Zea’s Rotisserie Slidell 
Zydeco & Jazz 



 

Newsletter Advertisements  

 
Camellia Landscape 

Dylan Suarez 
532 Waverly Drive 
Slidell, LA 70461 

Phone: 985-445-9646 
Email: camellialandscape@yahoo.com 

 

Absolute Concrete Services 
Erica Suarez 

17432 Chef Menteur Hwy. 
New Orleans, LA 70129 
Phone: 504-756-5310 

Email: absoluteconcreteservices@gmail.com 

  

  

 
 

 
Free yogurt cone with purchase of sandwich and this coupon. 

 

mailto:camellialandscape@yahoo.com
mailto:absoluteconcreteservices@gmail.com

